Hi,

It's again I'm sending an email to Object any of this work being done, especially closing Outram Street from Duke Street. You are not giving me any opportunity for access for my clients who are elderly or
unable to walk far or to be dropped off outside the clinic.

| feel that all this is unnecessary and will certainly put a strain to my business after all the two years of Covid restrictions etc.

| feel that you are failing miserably for businesses that have been there for years and no consideration has been taken into account regarding this. These are peoples lively hoods and they are a great part of
the community Darlington shoppers.

It has been an issue already for parking.

| am the only business fully on Outram Street and you will be blocking access.

| am very saddened as | will not be staying there if this goes ahead as | will not be disrupting my clients and their shopping experiences due to this.



